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Please support the RETC. The money saved on electric bills isn't
exported: it circulates throughout Oregon’s economy.

And has done so since 1978, while providing Oregon families with over
570,000 tax credits to help them enjoy warmer, safer homes and become
more energy efficient; fueling hundreds of businesses that support more
than 41,000 Oregon jobs; and reducing pollution and greenhouse gas
emissions by saving Oregonians more than 2 million kilowatt hours of
electricity annually.

Please support and strengthen RETC when considering HB 2681/SB 177.

Mike Nuess
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